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 INTEGRATED CORPORATE PERFORMANCE REPORT 
FOR APRIL TO JULY 2008 

Report By: Corporate Policy and Research Manager 

 

Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

Purpose 

1. To note the Council’s performance for the first four months of 2008-09 against the 
Corporate Plan 2008-11 and national performance indicators used externally to 
measure the Council’s performance, taking account of the separate but 
complementary financial performance report, the updated Council risk register and 
progress against the action plans produced following the Crookall review.   

Background 

2. The report to Cabinet on 2 October 2008 is attached together with supporting 
appendices.  Cabinet noted progress in implementing the action plans produced 
following the Crookall review and agreed that future reports be made quarterly, 
namely in relation to performance at the end of September, December, March and 
June.  

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the report be noted, subject to any comments the Committee 
wishes to make 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 

• None identified 


